NWLC Annual Training Event and Covid
Advice to delegates, speakers and exhibitors on protecting yourself and others
We are looking forward to welcoming you all to Aintree for our event.
It remains important for everyone to follow behaviours and actions that reduce transmission of the virus and help to keep people safe. 
We would encourage everyone attending the event to take a Lateral Flow Test within the 24 hrs before the event and not to come to the event if you have a positive result or are unwell with any Covid -19 symptoms.
Whilst at our event please wash your hands frequently and use hand sanitiser. There will be plenty of sanitiser available throughout the venue and additional cleaning is in place at the venue for handrails, door handles etc.
We are using large rooms for the event to allow more circulation space for those attending.
We will also ventilate the rooms by opening windows allowing fresh air to circulate. Please do consider bringing extra clothing with you if this may make you more comfortable during the day.
It is not a requirement for you to wear a face covering but please feel free to do so if you wish. 
Thank you for your co-operation – looking after your own safety and comfort and that of those around you will add to your enjoyment of the day. 

NWLC Management Board
September 2021

PS Aintree will NOT be providing pens or pads to delegates at this event.


